
    

 

END OF YEAR SCHOOL LEAVERS - 
KINDERGARTEN TO YEAR 5 

 
 
We are starting to plan classes for 2023. If you know that your child/ren will definitely not be 

returning to Ironbark Ridge next year or will be returning late at the commencement of the 2023 

school year, please complete the slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible. 

Please disregard this letter if your child/ren are continuing at Ironbark in 2023. 

 
 
Nick Thomson 
Principal 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

END OF YEAR STUDENT LEAVERS – KINDERGARTEN TO YEAR 5 
OR LATE RETURNERS 

 
My child _____________________________________________ Class ______________ 
 
 
My child _____________________________________________ Class ______________ 
 
 
My child _____________________________________________ Class ______________ 
 
 
 
 Will not be returning to Ironbark Ridge PS next year. 
 
 Destination School __________________________________________________ 
 
 
 Will be returning late. Date returning ____________________________________ 
 
 
Parent or Caregiver Signature: ______________________________________________ 
 

 

  


